
Construction at Blue Line Trolley Tracks 

Construction work on the Blue Line Trolley tracks in your area will be ongoing Wednesday, July 
1, through Friday, July 3. Nightly work hours are 7 p.m. through 4 a.m. 

This work includes replacing the ballast, or track bed, which is used to bear the load from the railroad 
ties. Ballast also facilitates drainage and keeps down vegetation that might interfere with the track 
structure. 

This operation requires the use of lighting and heavy machinery. Please expect 2-3 hours of work in 
your immediate area while this moving operation travels through the work zone. In order to operate 
in a safe and efficient manner, this work must be completed during the Trolley system’s non-
operation hours, as crews work directly on the Trolley tracks. 

Due to the nature and complexity of the work, this schedule is tentative and subject to change. 
Crews will minimize any noise or dust impacts as much as possible. We appreciate your patience as 
we complete this final phase of the Blue Line track to improve your Trolley system.

Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese con Paula Zamudio, (619) 595-5610 
o paula.zamudio@sandag.org.

Questions? 
Call our telephone hotline at (866) 497-2326 or email us at TrolleyRenewal@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com 

Visit sdmts.com/trolleyrenewal.asp or keepsandiegomoving.com. Visit us on Twitter, @sdmts or @SANDAG, 
or on Facebook at /sdmts or /SANDAGregion. 

¿Preguntas? 
Llame a nuestra línea directa: (866) 497-2326 o envíenos un correo electrónico a 

TrolleyRenewal@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com. Visite sdmts.com/trolleyrenewal.asp o keepsandiegomoving.com. 
Visítenos en Twitter, @sdmts o @sandag, o en  Facebook /sdmts o /SANDAGregion. 

NIGHTTIME NOISE ALERT  

Palm Ave Station 

Iris Ave Station 
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